
	

Latest JHPS RRSA News  
It has been a very exciting start to the new academic year.  We have been very busy 
with Rights Respecting Schools so far - the children have chosen their articles and 
designed their class charters, we have set up a new steering group and we are getting 
ready for our Gold assessment, which is on Tuesday 15th June 2021.  

RRSA Ambassadors 2020-2021 

Our Rights Respecting Steering 
Group also known as RRSA 
Ambassadors from across the school 
work to ensure that all members of 
our school community made aware 
of the rights afforded to them 
through the UNCRC.  

 

The Whole School UNICEF Display 

Each class has chosen an article to 
work on; exploring and learning 
about their rights and how these 
rights are available to them. They 
have designed their right respecting 
buildings on the JHP school street. 



 

UNICEF Assembly for Parents  

Parents and governors were kept informed about the school’s commitment to the 
principles of the UNCRC, they were invited to the UNICEF exhibition held by a steering 
group more explicitly so that they have a greater awareness of the UNCRC and how this 
influences our school and children. 

September 2020: Class Charters 
The children chose their favourite and most relevant articles to replace the classroom 
rules. These new “Class Charters” include ways in which adults around school will fulfil 
their responsibility in ensuring the rights of each child met. 

Year 6:  Article 28 (right to education) 

  

                                                                                                      Year 5: Article 2 (without discrimination) 



 

All classes have a display dedicated to the class charter and UNICEF Rights 
Respecting Information. This is activity linked to  
Article 28: Every child has the right to a good education. 

October 2020: Each class celebrated the Black History Month with an Art project. They 
have chosen an inspirational artist from a significant people from minority cultures or 
backgrounds and designed a poster. All children were given a 16cm square canvas to 
design and decorate with a focus on the UNCRC. 

 

As part of our Rights Respecting Schools 
initiative, every year at Harvest Festival we ask 
for food donations from local businesses and 
parents as Article 24 states; All Children have 
the Right to Healthy Food.  
  
We cannot thank the parents, carers, children 
and friends of The Jenny Hammond Primary for 
their generosity with their donations. See below 
for the wonderful volume of food and toiletries 
donated. 


